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Ref No: Cir/EYC-KG/2021-22/No.20       Date: 04/09/2021

                                                                                                                     

To: Parents (Attendees of New Parent Orientation)   

From: The Founder 

Subject: Thank you for attending the New Parent Orientation   

 

Dear Parents, 

I would like to offer my immense gratitude for taking out time to attend the New Parent orientation at 

AMA. It was a sheer pleasure to physically interact with you, and I thank you for your enthused 

participation. 

Every time when I conduct this orientation, my own conviction in the path that we have chosen grows 

manifold and I feel more optimistic about our children’s future. I marvel at the efforts that you as parents 

are putting towards your own child’s development and well-being. Being a parent myself, I know it is not 

easy! We are striving to balance multiple professional and personal responsibilities, while trying to be there 

for our children not just physically but also intellectually and emotionally.  

I am glad that we are blessed to have a parent community who appreciates and supports our philosophy for 

education. Together we can do wonders and ensure that our children grow up to be successful, responsible, 

and happy individuals.  

I also appreciate your honest feedback shared in the post session feedback survey. My key take-aways from 

your feedback are two-fold: 1) to make the session less content heavy and more experiential; 2) to give 

more insights into the Redbricks program and methodology.  

Here, I would like to clarify that the objective of this session was to give parents a broad overview of the 

school’s philosophy about education, along with some insights into the latest research in education. This 

session was not designed to delve deeper into the specifics of the Redbricks academic program, as those 

aspects are covered in a second orientation which is usually conducted by our academic team sometime 

after Diwali at the Santej campus.  

If you want to know more about the Redbricks curriculum and teaching methodology before our Santej 

orientation, please reach out to the counselor and we will be happy to set-up a personalized campus visit 

and orientation for you with the academic team.  

Once again, thank you for your participation, feedback and support.  

Best wishes, 

Renita Handa 

Founder 

Redbricks Education Foundation 


